
 

Letter written to Bonnie from her 
grandmother Katherine Bondeena Yakey 
Arnold (Nanna). Nanna was 89 years old 
when she wrote this letter.


Tuesday night August 1 (1967)


Dear Earl and family:


Please pardon my long delay since 
receiving pictures. I think them very 
good and am so pleased to have the 
whole family. I do thank you for them. 
It was indeed a pleasure to be with the 
family for Mother’s Day. Many thanks 
for all the nice gifts. This is not my first 
attempt at writing. My disabled 
shoulder and arm have greatly 
hindered me since early June. So glad 
all could go to the beach on vacation 
from office, shop and hospital work.




Thank you for your card Bonnie. 
Looks like a very restful place. Think 
I’ll join the crowd next year! Ha! Ha! 
Bonnie this is August 1 and I finished 
my spring house cleaning this very 
day. Something to be proud of don’t 
you think. Must now close it’s past my 
red line.


Come to see me. With love to all. 
Nanna


